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Received & Filed Other

Approved
Denied

SUMMARY

TheraGun LLC has donated to the Los Angeles Fire Department two hundred and
twelve (212) TheraGun G2 Pro devices designed to therapeutically relieve minor muscle
soreness and reduce injuries to LAFD field personnel.

RECOMMENDATIONS

That the Board:

1. Receive this report for the In-Kind Donation by TheraGun LLC for the items listed
above, valued at $10,600.00 to the Los Angeles Fire Department.

2. Request the Commission Executive Assistant to transmit this report to the Mayor's
Office in accordance with Executive Directive No. 3 and to City Council in
accordance with the Los Angeles Administrative Code, Ordinance 15514, Article 12,
Section 5.111.4 , for consideration and approval.

FISCAL IMPACT

There is no fiscal impact to the Department’s budget from the acceptance of this
donation. Donations provide the necessary items meeting the needs of the respective
fire stations or administration sections. Replacement or repair of items meeting City
specifications and Fire Department business needs may be borne by General Fund,
subject to budgetary constraints.

CONCLUSION

The Los Angeles Fire Department benefits tremendously from gracious donations and
support provided by firms like TheraGun LLC. The LAFD acknowledges TheraGun for
their generosity.

Board report prepared by Public Information Director Peter Sanders, Community Liaison
Office.

Attachment



THERAGUN

9/18/2019

TheraGun, LLC is pleased to offer the Los Angeles Fire Department with
212 Theragun G2 Pros. We would like to provide a gift of gratuitous goods. This
donation is made on the condition that the gift be used to benefit LAFD personal.

We do not expect payment for these goods, and we expressly waive any future
pay claims against the Los Angeles Fire Department. We are not currently doing
business with the Los Angeles Fire Department. We estimate the value of these
goods to be approximately $10,600,

We are making this offer without any solicitation from the Los Angeles Fire
Department or personnel affiliated with the LAFD. We are not seeking public
endorsement or publicly for providing our product, nor are we looking for
testimonials or photos of the unit using our product. We very much look forward
to working with and supporting the Los Angeles Fire Department.

Sincerely yours,
Paul Cauldwell 9/18/2019
Date

Paul Cauldwell
TheraGun, LLC

www.theragun.com | 2803 Colorado Ave, Santa Monica, CA 90404



